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INTRODUCTION  

Queensland Lacrosse Association Inc recognises that alcohol mismanagement and misuse can be        
hazardous to health and can result in alcohol-related harm to individuals. Everyone has the right to a 
safe environment and to enjoy the sport of lacrosse. 

SCOPE  

To ensure that alcohol is managed responsibly, the following policy requirements will apply to all      
players, coaches, officials, members, supporters and spectators and endorsed Queensland Lacrosse    
Association Inc competitions, tournaments and trainings.  

PURPOSE  

This policy will help to ensure that Queensland Lacrosse Association Inc meets its duty of care in relation 
to the health and safety of our players, coaches, officials, members, supporters and spectators who 
attend our competitions, tournaments and trainings and upholds the reputation of Queensland Lacrosse 
Association Inc and sponsors.  

POLICY  

Players, Coaches and Officials must not compete, train, coach or officiate if affected by alcohol.  

Players, coaches, officials, spectators and supporters must not consume alcohol within the defined     
perimeter of any playing, training, competition or tournament venue. 

Members must not post images on social media of themselves or others drinking alcohol at Queensland 
Lacrosse Association Inc competitions, trainings and tournaments  

RELATED POLICIES  

This alcohol management policy should be read in conjunction with the Queensland Lacrosse Associa-
tion Inc 

• Member Protection Policy  

• Code of Conduct  

REVIEW, ADDITIONS OR AMENDMENTS  

This policy will be regularly evaluated and revised through consultation to maintain continuous            
improvement in our governance, structure, programs, services and facilities. In addition to the annual 
review of this policy, recommendations for changes to the policy may be submitted to the management 
committee for consideration at any time. In the event that changes are accepted, the policy will be      
updated, dated and circulated to all stakeholders via the website and other methods deemed              
appropriate  

  


